
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

 

Move Manchester  

Today has been a very exciting day for Year 6 as they 

got the opportunity to attend a fitness session with Joe 

Wicks to celebrate the start of ‘Move Manchester’.  This 

is a weekend of active fun with the celebrity body coach himself! There are 

other activities on this weekend if any of you want to attend!    

Manchester Grammar School- Mandarin Session 

On Monday this week, 4 children in year 5/6 attended Manchester Grammar school to take part in 

a special event languages event learning Mandarin!  They had a great time and enjoyed learning 

a new skill.  
 

Wellbeing Champions Training 

On Wednesday afternoon, our Wellbeing champions completed anti-bullying training with the 

Diana Trust. During this they looked at the reasons why someone may start displaying bullying 

behaviour. 

They also worked on ideas that could help prevent this type of behaviour in different areas of our 

school building, as well as learning about how to develop their public speaking skills. Finally, they 

presented a showcase to other schools all about the work they have been doing : Well-being 

lunch club, Feel Good Friday’, delivering assemblies and lessons in classes around what bullying 

behaviour looks like and who can help, Kindness Jars in each class and the Buddy Bench on the 

playground. 

 

Junior First Aiders 

This term our nursery children are learning about people who help us.  This week they 

had a fantastic first aid workshop where they learned how to look after people who 

are poorly!   

Attendance Champions  

Last week on Friday, our 15 Attendance Champions went over to The Willows to find 

out about a bit more about their job from the attendance champions there.  Each week on a 

Friday they will go around the classes to talk to the children about attendance and how they have 

done in the class challenge! 

 

This week our attendance is lower than we’d like and we only had 91.2%.  The winning class this 

week was Mr Heywood’s class with a whopping 97.8%- they will be getting cakes on Friday 

afternoon during golden time 

Week beginning: Monday 22nd January 2024 


